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Sanderson to Receive Paul Sally Award 
 

 

The Department of Economics is pleased to announce that Allen Sanderson 
will receive this year’s Paul Sally Distinguished Faculty Leadership Award 
on May 12, an honor granted by the University of Chicago Collegiate 
Scholars Program to a faculty member for their service and commitment to 
students and staff, and for contributions to advancing and shaping the 
program’s mission. The UCCSP is a three-year program that helps prepare 
talented Chicago Public Schools students in grades 10-12 for admission and 
success at the nation’s top colleges and universities. 
	
  


